



































July 31, 1972.

MEMORANDUM FOR MR. D.C. DOUGLAS

Re: Labor Day Lake And East Geochemical Survey

Thank you for your memorandum of July 28.

It is too early in the geochemical survey as yet to make any
comments on the results, I think it would be best if histograms were
prepared when the survey of the Moriarty Lake portion is complete,
since only then will any peaks be meaningful. Accordingly, copies
of the present histograms are not required.

On the map of geochemical analyses you sent to me, it would
appear from the sequence on the assay sheets that the locations of
samples D-2924 and D-2975 have been reversed in plotting, with D-2924
lying, in fact, on road G-35Bl1, and not on the north branch of G-31
as plotted, with D-2975 vice versa. Probably this only occurs on my
copy, hence it is not important.

A supply of internal correspondence letterhead is enclosed as
requested.

H.G. RUSHTON
Manager, Exploration

HGR/slg
Encl.
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